
Hi 

Hi there and happy summer!

My name is Mrs. Hein, and I’ll be your fourth-grade teacher in Room 409 this year. I’m
so excited to meet you and begin our adventure together!

I’ve been a teacher for 25 years—24 of those as a sixth grade teacher at Port Jefferson 
Middle School. I am married and have two sons: Jake (19) and Gavin (18). We also 
have two energetic dogs named Roxy and Baxter who keep things interesting at home.

This year, my biggest goals for you are:
- To feel safe, welcome, and confident in our classroom
- To explore exciting topics and discover what you love to learn
- To have lots of fun while growing your mind!

If you or your family have any questions before school starts, feel free to email me at
mhein@portjeffschool.org. I’m here to help and can’t wait to see all the amazing
things you’ll do this year.

Enjoy the rest of your summer—I’ll see you soon!

Yours in adventure,
Mrs. Hein

Welcome to 4th Grade!


